
Welcome!Welcome!
LV1 U9 L10



Did you go to
school today?

Yes, I did. 
No, I didn't.

Today I ...
What did you

do?



School SuppliesSchool Supplies



In this lesson:
School

Supplies

Monster
Numbers

-Hide and Seek-

Ee
/e/ /e/ 

  i 
/i/ /i/ 

Aa 
/a/ /a/ 

I Oo
/o/ /o/ 

Uu
/u/ /u/ 





School
Supplies



What are
these?

These are
yellow

notebooks.

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.

What are
those?

Those are
math textbooks.



What are
these?

These are
blue pens.

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.

What are
those?

Those are
long pencils.



What are
these?

These are
pink erasers.

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.

What are
those?

Those are
red pencil

sharpeners. 



What are
these?

These are
pink markers.

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.

What are
those?

Those are
short colored 

pencils.



What are
these?

These are
blue rulers.

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.

What are
those?

Those are
black 

scissors.



What are
these?

These are
yellow

paperclips. 

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



What are
these?

These are
yellow glue

sticks.

Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the correct item.

What are
those?

Those are
purple glue 

sticks.



The
End



Reading Practice

pat
pit

pot putt

pet

Have the student
sound out the
words by
themselves. 



Reading Practice

sad
sip

sob sun

set

Have the student
sound out the
words by
themselves. 



Reading Practice

dad
hid

nod mud

bed

Have the student
sound out the
words by
themselves. 



Have the student
answer the questions
and color the item
accordingly.

What do 
you see?

What color
should they be?



Have the student
answer the questions
and color the item
accordingly.

What do 
you see?

What color
should it be?



Have the student
answer the questions
and color the item
accordingly.

What do 
you see?

What color
should it be?



Read and have the
student repeat. Have
them trace the stripes
and ask them: What
pattern do you see?

What pattern
do you see?

I see 
beetles!



Read and have the
student repeat. Have
them draw the spots
and ask them: What
pattern do you see?

What pattern
do you see?

I see
deer!



What pattern
do you see?

Read and have the
student repeat. Have
them trace the spirals
and ask them: What
pattern do you see?

I see a
plant!





Monster
Numbers

-Hide and Seek-



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?

*shh*



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



Read, and have the
student repeat after
you. Have them circle
the number(s) and say
what number it is. 

Do you see a
number?



The
End



Review:
School

Supplies

Monster
Numbers

-Hide and Seek-

Ee
/e/ /e/ 

  i 
/i/ /i/ 

Aa 
/a/ /a/ 

I Oo
/o/ /o/ 

Uu
/u/ /u/ 



Great job!Great job!



Today you learned:
School

Supplies

Monster
Numbers

-Hide and Seek-

Ee
/e/ /e/ 

  i 
/i/ /i/ 

Aa 
/a/ /a/ 

I Oo
/o/ /o/ 

Uu
/u/ /u/ 



Homework!

- Look at the "Today you learned" picture.
Practice making sentences with what you
see in that picture. Send the recording or
video to your teacher. 


